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News Updates and Reminders WA Education Awards 

 School Board Meeting Wednesday 23rd August, 2017. 

 Book Week Dress-up Day Thursday 24th August, 2017. 

 Faction Athletics Carnival Friday 25th August, 2017. 

We are delighted to announce that Kellie Shaw has 
been nominated for the WA Premier’s Primary 
Teacher of the Year. The nomination was supported 
by staff and welcomed by students and parents. 

Faction Athletics Carnival  Friday, 25th August 2017 

Students from Pre-Primary to Year 10 are very busy training for 
Athletics which is fast approaching in Week 6. 
We are currently short on helpers for this event. Please call the 
front office (96461165) if you are able to volunteer any time on 
this day.  
Faction Shirt – please have orders in as soon as possible to avoid 
missing out on a Faction shirt. Contact the front office if you need 
to confirm your child’s faction. 
Canteen – A Carnival Menu will be sent home next week. The 
P&C will also be providing morning tea.  Any donations of 
cakes/slices would be appreciated. 

Year 10 Work Placement Program 

This term our Year 10 students have been offered the opportunity to undertake Authority-Developed Workplace Learning 
in local businesses in Beverley.  This is a Year 11 Program that Contributes toward their WA Certificate of Education. We 
are so thankful for the generous community support for our students. 

Kane is enjoying his placement at Beverley Hydraboom. So 
far he has learnt to use the drill press, grinder, welder, 
linature and plasma cutter.The school would like to thank 
Eddie, Jennifer and the workers of Beverley Hydraboom for 
welcoming Kane into their workplace and making his work 
placement so valuable. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mathew has started his work placement at Richard Jas’ 
Mechanical Workshop and is enjoying his time learning 
about mechanics, changing oil, sump installation, filters and 
full motor removal. Mathew shows a keen interest in 
mechanics and enjoys his time working at the workshop. 
We thank Richard and Kelvin for the time they are taking to 
teach Mathew a range of basic mechanical skills.  
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At Beverley DHS we are a SPARK school because  

we are Successful when we are Prepared Aspiring Respectful and Kind 
 
The focus for this fortnight is being Aspiring - Inside the Classroom 
 
The four teaching points are: 

 Showing Improvement 
 Presenting Work Well 
 Achieving Set Goals 
 Celebrating your success and that of others. 

 
Classes are discussing what they need to have success in this area. 
When each class achieves 100% success, they will fill our Bright Spark Jar with sparks! A whole school celebration will 
take place when this is full. The jar is located in the front foyer if you’d like to watch our progress. 

Our Year 10 students participating in the Cert 1 in Construction course, under the instruction of Mr Blencowe, are 
currently building a cement pad to house the water pump for our Water Harvesting basin. Later this term they will be 
working on a Sound Wall to complement the P&C’s Nature Playground initiative.  

2018 Secondary Camp Fundraising Jeans 4 Genes Day – THANK YOU 

 

Thank you to Kim and Alan Styles and 
family for donating a trailer load of 
wood. $713 was raised for the 2018 
High School Camp to Geographe Bay.  
The Lucky winner was Yolanda. 

Thank you from your Student 
Leaders. We raised $140 towards 
Children’s Medical Research Institute 
by wearing our Jeans and donating a 
gold coin.  Top effort BDHS! 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 21ST September 2017. 
You will have received home today your online order 
form and shoot key through your child/children. 
All individual photo packs are to be ordered online 
and not through the office as in previous years. 
However, if you are experiencing trouble ordering 
online for any reason please contact the office staff. 
Family portrait forms are available from the office and 
must be returned to the school by Friday 8th 
September 2017. 

Dads’ Dig: Please save the date: 14 September!! 
The P&C Association would like to invite all fathers and father 
figures of Beverley DHS students to a 
special Dads and Kids activity afternoon 
and BBQ tea, so please save the date:  
Thursday 14th September. The time is still 
to be confirmed, but will likely be 4pm until 
6pm. Keep an eye out for more information 
in following Newsletters. 

BOOK WEEK 2017 

Dress-up Parade 
“Come as your Favourite Book Character” 

  
Thursday 24

th 
August, 2017 

 

Come dressed as your favourite book 
character.            

A parade of costumes will be held during the 
Assembly in the undercover area at 2pm. 
 Participation is free and guaranteed fun! 

You won’t want to miss this….. 
The Beverley DHS P&C is proud to present a night of  

entertainment and enjoyment with the 
 

 Beverley DHS Talent Show 
 Date: Friday 1

st
 September 2017 

Where: The Beverley Town Hall 
Time: 6:30 pm 

 
Auditions have finished and our acts have been selected. Thank you 
to everyone who had a go! You were brave and wonderful. 


